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The meeting of the Reapportionment Committee was called to order at 5:04 p.m. by Chairman Robert Miller. 

 

Meeting attended by: Supervisors Kramer, Maier, Shakoor, II, Trottier, Kaprelian and County Clerk Christensen.  Also attending was 

Assistant Corporation Counsel Sarah Kidd. 

 

Excused: None.     Absent: None. 

 
#1 – Overview regarding scope of work for the committee and process 

Chairman Miller explained that typically the committee would have started its work earlier in the year, but the federal government has 

delayed the release of the census data. The most recent information anticipated the release of the data to the states about mid-August. 

The legislature will be taking up changes to current statutes because of a need to change those timelines.  Chairman Miller talked 

about the binders that had been compiled for each committee member and the resource and historical documents that were included.  

He encouraged the members to read through the materials.  Asst. Corporation Counsel Kidd referenced the materials that had been 

prepared by the Wisconsin Counties Association regarding the process of redistricting.  Clerk Christensen spoke regarding the process 

and some of the tasks needed to prepare the draft maps. 

 

#2 – Discussion related to the size of the County Board 

Chairman Miller said that one of the earliest decisions the committee would need to make would be the recommended number of 
Supervisors on the County Board going forward for the next decade.  This would determine the calculations for the average population 

needed for creating the draft plans, as well as consider other factors including the budget and financial aspect of any changes.  He 

mentioned that the size of the County Board is working well now and has been a good structure for appointing members to the 

standing committees. 

 

#3 – Scheduling of future meetings 

Chairman Miller indicated the committee would probably have the next meeting prior to the County Board meeting on July 13, 2021. 

 

#4 - Adjournment 

Action:  Adjourn the meeting at 5:48 p.m.  Motion Passed.  Moved: Supervisor Trottier.  Seconded: Supervisor Kramer.  Vote:  All 

Ayes, No Nays. 


